
GEBELEIN
Silversmith
79 CHESTNUT STREET 

BOSTON 8, MASS.

February 11, 1952

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore
179 Thames Street
Newport, RHODE ISLAND

Dear Mr. Moore:

Thank you for your check in the amount of $270.00 
received January 31st. Your letter of October 19,
1951 requested a memorandum of the credit for the 
item returned, and our statement dated October 22,
1951 completely listed by item all the charges 
originating from June 28 to December 28, 1950 making 
up the total as of the end of 1950 and the credit 
deducted for the creamer returned from lot sold 
through Mr. Sack in 1947 at $375.00, leaving the 
balance due of $550.00 which your check for $270.00 
has reduced to date to $280.00.

The charge of $60.00 for the repair of the tankard 
in the summer of 1951 was separately paid and is not 
shown in the review statement of October 22, 1951.

If you would like another copy of that memorandum, 
we will be glad to furnish it. Your attention in 
sending along the part payment for the meantime was 
very much appreciated, and as mentioned since accruals 
against us for excises in the year end accounting have 
required our outlay within the January reporting period, 
we were really counting on your draft to clear the 
remainder of this old balance to come right along.

Yours very truly,

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS, INC

nrb

J. Herbert GebeleinBy


